
 

 

 

 

Hi!  My name is Lena and 

I am the new Site Director 

at Double Eagle! My staff 

and I are very excited to 

start the new school year! I 

have had the pleasure of 

working here at Double 

Eagle for the past five and a 

half years and I’m ready to 

make some new memories and 

have some fun!  
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  Lena 

WELCOME BACK!! 

Your 2022 Staff Line Up: 

 

Helpful Information 
Site Phone: (505) 480-1298     
Office Phone: 296-2880     
 Site Email: 
doubleeagle@childrens-choice.org 
Financial Assistance Available: 
841-4800 

Juanita Saiz- Juanita joined 

Children’s Choice in August of 

2018. She has a BA in Sociology 

and Spanish from the University 

of New Mexico. She enjoys 

coloring, completing puzzles, 

and playing basketball or 

volleyball in her free time. She 

likes working with kids because 

she enjoys being able to play 

with them.  

Gonzo Ramirez- Gonzo joined 

Children’s Choice in March of 

2020. He graduated from Del 

Norte High School in May of 

2019. He likes working with kids 

because you get the opportunity 

to play and use your imagination.  

He enjoys bowling, playing laser 

tag and being outdoors in his 

free time.  

Shyanne Torres- Shyanne 

joined Children’s Choice in 

September of 2017. She is 

currently working towards a 

degree in Fine Art. She likes 

working with kids because she 

loves their energy.  She enjoys 

spending time outdoors, and 

painting in her free time. 



 

 

  

  

  

Mireya Hernandez- Mireya joined Children’s Choice 

in June of 2022. She graduated from Albuquerque High 

School in May of 2021.  She has enjoyed babysitting 

prior to joining the Children’s Choice team. She enjoys 

going to the gym and hanging out with friends and 

family in her free time 

Caitlin Calles- Caitlin joined Children’s Choice in May of 

2022. She has an Associate’s Degree in Science from the 

University of New Mexico.  She has enjoyed working with 

children in a variety of settings prior to joining the Children’s 

Choice team. She likes working with kids because they are 

silly, creative, smart, and they see things in a unique way.  

She enjoys painting, making jewelry, hiking, cooking, 

reading, and watching cartoons in her free time. 

Alec Velasquez- Alec joined Children’s Choice in June of 

2021. He is currently studying Journalism/Communication at 

the University of New Mexico.  He has helped run baseball 

camps prior to joining the Children’s Choice team.  He likes 

working with kids because he enjoys being a role model, and 

he enjoys their energetic and outgoing personalities.  He 

enjoys watching & playing sports, studying astronomy, and 

spending time with family in his free time 

 

Amber Vigil- Amber joined Children’s Choice in May of 

2019. She is currently pursuing a degree in Business from 

the University of New Mexico.  She has enjoyed working 

with school age children prior to joining the Children’s 

Choice team.  She likes working with kids because they 

are honest, fun, easy going, and creative.  She enjoys 

drawing, traveling, and spending time outdoors in her 

free time. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Taylor Begay- Taylor joined Children’s Choice in January of 

2018. She graduated from Rehoboth Christian High School in May 

of 2013.  She has enjoyed substituting for pre-K programs prior to 

joining the Children’s Choice team.  She likes working with kids 

because she enjoys watching children learn and grow.  She enjoys 

playing volleyball, riding horses, and painting in her free time. 

Sarah Grindell- Sarah joined Children’s 

Choice in August of 2018. She is currently 

enrolled at the University of New Mexico 

studying Sign Language Interpreting.  She has 

enjoyed working with school age children prior 

to joining the Children’s Choice team.  She 

likes working with kids because they are 

creative, and because of how they look at the 

world.  She enjoys reading, acting, and hiking 

in her free time. 

Taryn Haynes- Taryn joined Children’s Choice in 

September of 2017. She graduated from Rio Rancho 

High School in May of 2015.  She has enjoyed 

babysitting prior to joining the Children’s Choice 

team.  She likes working with kids because they love 

learning and are open to new concepts.  She enjoys 

hula hooping, singing, writing, and cooking in her free 

time.   
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Getting to Know You!  Getting 

to Know All About You!! 

 

 

1st Day of School 

Celebration 

        11 12 

Welcome 

Kindergarteners! 

 

 

Getting to know what 

to do and where to go! 
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Create the Community 

You Want!! 
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Tell Us What You  

Want, What 

You Really, Really 

Want!! 
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If You Build It -  

Exploring 

Construction Area 
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A  

Quiet  

Place 
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Let’s Get Dramatic 

23 

Let’s Get 

Moving  
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